
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG16-201 

Date:  December 20, 2016 

To:  Market Data Express Subscribers 

From:  Livevol Support 

RE:  CBOE Livevol Assumption of MDX Historical Subscriptions 

 
 
Effective January 6, 2017, Market Data Express (MDX) historical data subscriptions will be transitioned to 
the CBOE Livevol Data Shop. On this date, the MDX website and FTP site will no longer be available. In 
preparation for trouble-free access to data after the transition, customers should download sample data 
from the CBOE Livevol Data Shop website at https://datashop.cboe.com and make any necessary 
system adjustments before the transition date.  MDX subscription administration has already been 
transferred, so visit the CBOE Livevol Data Shop website at https://datashop.cboe.com/ to renew or 
adjust subscriptions. Existing MDX customers whose current subscription extend beyond January 6, 2017 
will have their current MDX subscription automatically migrated to CBOE Livevol Data Shop and will 
receive a notice with further details. Going forward, MDX subscribers should contact CBOE Livevol 
support at support@livevol.com or (800) 307-8979 for more information about the transition or to get help 
with any MDX or CBOE Livevol support matters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional Information  
If you have questions regarding this circular, please contact CBOE Livevol support at 
support@livevol.com or (800) 307-8979. 
 


